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Week 8:
     
     This week, we focused on finishing playable prototype of clock 
game and adding more features to the tool so that we can show 
them to teachers during our visit to Elizabeth Forward Middle 
School this Friday.
          
     For tool, we added art assets created by our artist and started 
polishing for the onsite test this week.
     
     For clock game, we applied a ‘cartoon space’ theme using 
planet assets and some animation effects to give more friendly 
visual to students.
          
     We visited Elizabeth Forward Middle School to do an internal 
test on SMALLab platform. We were able to talk to large number 
of teachers to receive positive and productive feedback on the 
tool and clock game. We also came back with clearer picture on 
what the ‘Reading Game’ should be, after talking to teachers.
     
          For next week, we are planning to visit SMALLab again to have 
kids do play test on clock game.
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